

## ΕΛΛΗΝΙΚΗ ΔΗΜΟΚΡΑΤΙΑ ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΘΡΗΣΚΕΥΜΑΤΩΝ ΠΕΡ/ΚΗ Δ/ΝΣΗ Α/ΘΜΙΑΣ & Β/ΘΜΙΑΣ ΕΚΠ/ΣΗΣ ΚΕΝΤΡΙΚΗΣ ΜΑΚΕΔΟΝΙΑΣ Δ/ΝΣΗ Β/ΘΜΙΑΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΑΝΑΤΟΛΙΚΗΣ ΘΕΣ/ΝΙΚΗΣ 1° ΓΥΜΝΑΣΙΟ ΠΑΝΟΡΑΜΑΤΟΣ

Σχολικό Έτος 2014-2015 Περίοδος Μαΐου - Ιουνίου 2015

|                                | ТАΞН:              | TMHMA:         | AP. ΚΑΤΑΛ.:      | AIΘ.:    |      |
|--------------------------------|--------------------|----------------|------------------|----------|------|
|                                | ]                  | ГРАПТН ANAKE   | ΦΑΛΑΙΩΤΙΚΗ Ε     | ΕΕΤΑΣΗ   |      |
|                                | МАӨНМА:            | ΑΓΓΛΙΚΑ (      | (Τμήμα Αρχαρίων) |          |      |
|                                | C                  | )λογράφως<br>• | Αριθμ.           | Υπογραφή |      |
|                                | ΒΑΘΜΟΣ:            |                |                  |          |      |
|                                |                    |                |                  |          |      |
|                                | Επίθετο:<br>Όνομα: |                | Πατρώνυμο: _     |          | _    |
|                                |                    |                | По               | ανόραμα, | 2015 |
| ΕΙΣΗΓΗΤΗΣ: Πα<br>ΕΠΙΤΗΡΗΤΗΣ/ΤΙ |                    | ος             | •                |          |      |
|                                |                    |                | <del>G</del> G   | Good Li  | uck! |

## **COMPREHENSION**

Read the text below and answer the questions that follow. (10 marks)

A day in the life of an Australian teenager, by Jennifer Taylor

This is my key pal, Nicole. Her life is different. She lives in Central Australia at 'the outback'. She doesn't go to school every morning like other children around the world. They're miles away from cities and towns so there are only 'schools of the air' at the outback.

Three times a week she has an 'on air lesson' for 30 minutes only. Her teacher, Mr Kennard, doesn't live in the area. 'I see him on my computer screen and he sends me work to do by e-mail. I do it and I send it back' says Nicole.

Every day she studies for five to six hours. She learns things off by heart and she does exercises. She also watches interesting videos and of course she takes tests. 'My mum helps me a lot. If I have a serious problem, I send an e-mail to my teacher.

In the afternoons, she goes horse riding and she also learns how to cook. She enjoys cooking. 'There aren't many children in the area but I've got two very good friends. What do you do every day? I'm sure your life is really different!'

| 1. | Nicole's teacher                   |  |
|----|------------------------------------|--|
|    | A. lives in the area               | B. doesn't live in the area C. is her father       |
| 2. | Nicole's hobbies are               |  |
|    | A. horse riding and cooking        | B. horse riding and going out C. staying home      |
| 3. | Does Nicole go to school every mor | rning? How many hours does Nicole study every day? |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
| 4. | How does Nicole giver her homewo   | ork to her teacher?                                |
| •• |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |
|    |                                    |  |

## **GRAMMAR**

| 1. |    | What time is it? (2.5 marks) (Γράψε την $\dot{\omega}$ | ρα ολογράφο    | υς)                                     |
|----|----|--|----------------|---|
|    | a) | 9.45   | d)             | 6.15                                    |
|    | b) | 11.20  | e)             | 5:05                                    |
|    | c) | 8.00   |                |   |
| 2. |    | Make the sentences interrogative and nega              | tive (2 marks  | s) (Κάνε τις προτάσεις ερωτηματικές και |
|    |    | αρνητικές)   |                |   |
|    | a) | She likes apples.                                      |                |   |
|    |    |  |                |   |
|    | b) | He is riding a horse.                                  |                |   |
|    |    |  |                |   |
| 3. |    | Put the verbs in the Present Simple or Pres            | ent Continuo   | ous (2.5 marks) (Βάλε τα οήματα σε      |
| ·  |    | Present Simple ή Present Continuous – Πρ               |                |   |
|    | a) | Nicky  |                | (write) a test now.                     |
|    | b) | They   |                | (want) to buy her a present.            |
|    | c) | They   |                | (build) a new house at the moment.      |
| d) |    | Mary(  | no on Mondays. |   |
|    | e) | The baby often   |                | (cry) at night.                         |

- 4. Underline the correct word(s). (3 marks) (Υπογράμμισε τη σωστή λέξη ή φράση)
  - a) Where/Who do they live? In Thessaloniki.
  - b) How much/many sugar would like? No sugar, please.
  - c) There are three **children/childrens** in the classroom.
  - d) Our/Ours car is white.
  - e) There are five people sitting **at/over** the table.
  - f) How often/where do you play tennis? Two times a week.

END OF TEST END OF TEST END OF TEST END OF TEST